The second meeting of the Neighbourhood Plan working group convened on Tuesday 27th October 2015 at 7pm.

Attendees:   Cllrs Marquis, Plant, Harvey-Walker, Fisher, Mattinson and Maher and the Clerk.

Cllr Marquis chaired the meeting and confirmed that the Parish boundary was the boundary to be used when preparing the Plan.  An enquiry on 12th October to Rebecca Harrison as to progress of the designation of the NP area revealed that the consultation process had not been started by CoYC despite receiving the application before 8th September. He confirmed that Rebecca Harrison was to accompany the Clerk to all the locked noticeboards in the parish to post notices advising residents that consultation will commence on Monday 16th November for 4 weeks.  This had been arranged for Monday 9th November at 10am.

The question of funding was discussed, some of which has time constraints, and it was agreed that the Clerk would write to three Consultants to ask if they would be willing to assist and the cost of their advice.   These would be Katherine Jukes, Richard Borrows and Paul Butler.

Councillor Harvey-Walker to look into setting up a website for responses linked to Facebook and Twitter to encourage residents to put their points of view forward.   The literature regarding social media sites and recommendations was passed to Cllr HW.
Cllr Marquis referred to the arrangement used by the VDS group to use Google Drive to store the NP documents and can be accessed by all members to suggest input and or amendments to text etc.

Cllr Marquis asked members to study other parish neighbourhood plans and email all members with suggestions for skeleton headings to be used in the NP.

Cllr Fisher confirmed that a member of the parish had expressed an interest in assisting with a Neighbourhood Plan and he would be invited to the next meeting.  The Clerk would send an e-mail to the VDS team to see if anyone was interested in a NP.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
